
From: Cathy Bettcher  
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 1:37 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: proposed housing (Cottages at Barton Green) 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 
 
I reside on Brookside Drive off of Pontiac Trail.  We have seen a huge increase in traffic 
on Pontiac Trail since the closure of the Dhu Varren and Green Roads intersection.  We 
will experience another large increase in traffic if a housing development is built at the 
Barton Green site.  Many local children walk and bike to school at A2 STEAM on 
Pontiac Trail and the surrounding neighborhood roads.  Given the increase in road 
congestion, I worry about the safety of our children and other pedestrians and cyclists.  I 
firmly stand against development of the Barton Green site. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine M. Bettcher 
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